
Addendum 1 to the RFP for  

FIDUCIARY COUNSEL LEGAL SERVICES 

The following revision has been made to the RFP for Fiduciary Counsel Legal 
Services: 

1. The timeline published in the RFP, Sections IV. TIMELINE and VII 
SUBMISSION GUIDELINES are amended as follows: The deadline to submit 
written proposals in response to the Fiduciary Counsel Legal Services has been 
extended to Friday, February 25, 2022, 12:00 PM (CDT). 

2. Section III. SCOPE OF WORK is amended as follows: Please note that 
fiduciary counsel to the Board of Trustees and/or fiduciary counsel’s law firm, 
will not be retained to represent the BOT or CTPF in any litigation matters, 
other than litigation matters as to which such counsel or law firm is 
representing the BOT or CTPF, or related matters, at the time this contract is 
awarded. Fiduciary counsel may represent the BOT or CTPF in any ongoing or 
future non-litigation matters.

3. The following condition of Section X(b)(i) PROPOSAL EVALUATION has been 
stricken, and is inapplicable to this RFP: “Please note that if you already 
provide services to CTPF that would be considered a conflict of interest.”

4. Current legal service providers engaged by the CTPF may submit a written response to 
the RFP, and are not deemed to possess a conflict of interest. 

An updated version of the RFP has been posted which contains the changes 
to the foregoing sections of the RFP for Fiduciary Counsel Legal Services. 


